
You are invited to visit 
Jubilee Children's Storehouse 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to come and have a look around the Children's 
Storehouse to find out more about what we do, how to refer families and to get an 
insight into the families’ experience when they visit the Storehouse.  
 
If you are from a referring agency, or are interested in becoming a referring agency, 
this is a really useful opportunity and we would recommend that you come along. 
 

 

When: Wednesday 5th December 2018 at 1pm  
we will be finished by 3pm 
 
Where: Jago House, 692 Warwick Road, Solihull B91 3DX.  
(entrance next to Games Workshop on Warwick Road, Solihull)  
 

 

 

Coffee & festive snacks will be provided.  
 

 
 

Please RSVP by Friday 23rd November 2018  
to: alison.storehouse@jubileesolihull.org  

 
     

 
You can follow us at: 
Children's Storehouse Jubilee Church childrenstorehousesolihull  
Children's Storehouse @JCSstorehouse  
Website: https://jubileesolihull.org/childrens-storehouse/  
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